
September 21, 2023

Saint Paul Police Foundation

161 St. Anthony Ave, Suite 927

Saint Paul, MN 55103

On September 18,2023 the Saint Paul Police Foundation reviewed a SPPD Cops and Kids Funding Request. The Cops and

Kids program aims to grant the terminally ill child their wishes(Ex. X-Box, Bike, TV, etc). A small amount of gifts are also

purchased for the day of the delivery, to allow for gifts to the surgery center and emergency room, as well as to leave at

the nurses station. With these additional gifts, children can benefit when they stay overnight at Children’s Hospital

during the holiday season. St. Paul Police Cops and Kids take pride every holiday season with having a procession to the

hospital with Mr. and Mrs. Claus, Santa’s Elves, Officers, and K-9.

The donation was approved by the foundation in the amount of $3,000.00

Sincerely,

Kristen Sheehan

Kristen Sheehan

Executive Director

Saint Paul Police Foundation

161 St Anthony Ave Suite 927 | Saint Paul, MN 55103 | 612.325.3597 | stpaulpolicefoundation.com


